
            

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

 

Date: 28th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Phonics Screening Check 

As you are aware, the National Phonics Screening Check will take place for all Year One pupils during the week 

beginning Monday 9th June 2025. 

All pupils receive a daily 45 minute RWI phonics lesson and are well prepared for this check. However, we know that 

parental support is vital to ensuring children make the best possible progress in reading and would like to invite you 

to a brief session on Wednesday 12th March 2025 at 9am until approximately 9:45am in the Junior Hall to inform you 

of ways you can support your child in phonics over the coming weeks. 

Please follow this link Phonics Meeting to help us plan, by Tuesday 11th March 2025.  

We will also make the presentation and links available on the school website for all who are unable to attend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/CmSQDFFUvN

